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To Whom It May Concern 

 

I am writing in reference to M&P Group who I had the pleasure to employ recently to undertake the 

SFS, Dry lining/Partitioning & Suspended Ceiling contract for Willmott Dixon on Eastern Community 

Campus, Trowbridge Rd, Cardiff. 

 

The project itself was a £27 million pound new build secondary school for Cardiff City Council which 

was built within budget and on time during the period of July 2016 to December 2017 and consisted 

of a traditional steel framed building with SFS & brickwork envelope, internal dry lining with a 

combination of both MF & suspended ceilings. 

 

Throughout the project it was a pleasure to work with such a pro-active contractor whose attitude to 

health and safety was second to none and set the standard for others to follow resulting in a site 

that had no reportable injuries and accidents. On a number of occasions M&P operatives were 

rewarded with recognition for safety by the Willmott Dixon site management. 

 

In addition to this M&P’s supervisor’s willingness to work with the other supply chain on a daily basis 

and ability to provide third party technical support when requested coupled with extremely 

competent and experienced workforce enabled them to produce a first class quality finish. 

 

It is also worth noting that the programme period was demanding from the outset and M&P were 

able to provide Willmott Dixon with assistance and support required to finish the project on time 

and within budget. 

 

I would you recommend M&P to any other potential clients and would hope that I will be working 

with them again in the very near future. 

 

If you require any further information please feel free to contact me on 07971095770 or 

alternatively jarrad.owen@willmottdixon.co.uk. 

 

Yours truly 

 

Jarrad Owen 

Willmott Dixon 
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